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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Courage 

Achievement Award TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Idris W Amelia R Evelyn M 3B Lilly B 

Poppy U  Harmony F 3W  

Enzo B  Nevaeh B 3/4G  

Harvey J  Isabelle S 4B  

Portia-Ella J  Ava-Jane J 4C  

Vinnie L     

Dates for 

your Diary 

18th—20th  

January 

English Parent 

Shadowing  

Wednesday 1st 

February  

Standon Bowers 

Year 4 parents 

meeting 2:40pm 

Friday 10th        

February  

Safer Internet 

Day 

Friday 17th        

February  

Break up. Normal 

time normal   

Monday 27th  

February  

Return to school 

normal time   

 

On Monday 9th January, 5H and 5G went to Granville Country Park for a 

school trip, to link in with our learning of Geography this half term. We are 

studying our local area of Telford, which is why we visited a local nature 

reserve. When we arrived there, we looked around for physical and human 

features. Some examples of human features that we found were old mine 

pits, information points and mining buildings! Alongside finding these     

features, we tried to match some OS symbols to them and add them onto a 

map in our activity booklets. 

After quite a walk, we found ourselves at the ruins of the mines where we 

became Geography Detectives and used what we could see, along with the 

information, to make some inferences about what these ruins could have 

been used for and what it told us about life in Telford in the past. To help 

us, we listened carefully to the teachers as they explained the history of the 

Granville. Eventually, we met the other group and explored around          

together. Penultimately, we explored an area of the Granville that contained 

different types of structures, so we did some quadrant work to identify how 

many physical and human features there were in this area.  

We had so much fun we didn’t want to leave 

but at the end we had to go back on the 

coach. 

 

Written by Lacey A and Chloe H – 5H.  



Karate Superstar! 

This talented 
young man was 

awarded his blue belt 
in karate a few weeks 
ago and also received 
a special memorial  
trophy which is  
awarded to a member 
who embodies the 
qualities of what GKR 
karate stands for 
(rising to challenges 
and always trying their 
best.) We are very 
proud of you MC!    

Well done! 

Attendance 

Thank you for your efforts in getting your 
children to school last week, despite all the 
nasty bugs about; our attendance was a 
good 96.22%   

Our overall attendance figure is 93.79% 
which is still above national average which 
is 92.7%. We begin our attendance league 
again this week, huge congratulations to 
5/6P who are leaders in upper school for 
the first time, with 95.78%   In lower 
school, we congratulate our reigning lead-
ers 3B   96.62% 

Values Passport 

Congratulations to this          

fabulous young lady, who has 

been awarded her service AND 

generosity stickers in her  

Christian Values Passport for        

displaying such maturity and 

kindness by using her own time 

to create some  fantastic ‘Save 

Water’ posters to display 

around school. We are all so 

impressed by your initiative 

and conscientiousness, IH!  Well done to you!  

September 2023  
Applications for a September start for    
primary places closes on 15th January 
2023.  If you have a sibling who is due to 
start, or know someone who hasn’t        
applied yet, please click this link.  
   
https://www.telford.gov.uk/info/20026/
school_admissions/3247/
applying_for_a_school_place  

Parent Shadowing 

Following the success of our maths parent shadowing 

last half term we would like to invite you into your 

child’s English lessons this half term. This is a great      

opportunity for you to experience a lesson alongside 

your child and learn a more about the English curricu-

lum. Please see the table opposite for parent shadowing 

and subject workshop dates. Could you please indicate 

your interest by informing the office on 01952 387880  

so that your details can be added to the participants list 

with those parents who sent back the original request 

slip.    

Standon Bowers Parents’ Meeting 

A meeting will be held in school at 2:40pm on 

Wednesday 1st February for the parents/carers of 

children going on the Standon Bowers trip on the 

20th March 2023.  

If you are unable to attend due to work commit-

ments, the information can be emailed to you at a 

later date. The information will include clothing, 

activities, leaving and arrival times etc. 

English Parent Shadowing 

Date Class Time 

Wednesday 18th January 56P 9:45  – 10:30 

  6S 9:45  – 10:30 

  6J 9:45  – 10:30 

Thursday 19th January 5H 9:45  – 10:30 

  5G 9:45  – 10:30 

  3W 9:45  – 10:30 

  3B 9:45  – 10:30 

Friday 20th January 4B 9:45  – 10:30 

  4C 9:45  – 10:30 

  34G 9:45  – 10:30 

https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=telford.gov.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudGVsZm9yZC5nb3YudWsvaW5mby8yMDAyNi9zY2hvb2xfYWRtaXNzaW9ucy8zMjQ3L2FwcGx5aW5nX2Zvcl9hX3NjaG9vbF9wbGFjZQ==&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjg3NTFl&t=cDYydEwrT1Yzc1l2enhRaC9xVVJUY0g2aFNXc2hKWT
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=telford.gov.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudGVsZm9yZC5nb3YudWsvaW5mby8yMDAyNi9zY2hvb2xfYWRtaXNzaW9ucy8zMjQ3L2FwcGx5aW5nX2Zvcl9hX3NjaG9vbF9wbGFjZQ==&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjg3NTFl&t=cDYydEwrT1Yzc1l2enhRaC9xVVJUY0g2aFNXc2hKWT
https://eu-west-1.protection.sophos.com?d=telford.gov.uk&u=aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cudGVsZm9yZC5nb3YudWsvaW5mby8yMDAyNi9zY2hvb2xfYWRtaXNzaW9ucy8zMjQ3L2FwcGx5aW5nX2Zvcl9hX3NjaG9vbF9wbGFjZQ==&i=NjIyOWRhYzU3MTEzNWExZDJmZjg3NTFl&t=cDYydEwrT1Yzc1l2enhRaC9xVVJUY0g2aFNXc2hKWT



